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Ms. Beth Keating, Esq.          STAFF’S FOURTH DATA REQUEST 
215 S. Monroe Street, Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
bkeating@gunster.com  
 
RE: Docket No. 20180148-EI – Review of 2019-2021 storm hardening plan, Florida Public 

Utilities Company. 
 
Dear Ms. Keating, 
 
 By this letter, the Commission staff requests that Florida Public Utilities Company 
(FPUC or Utility) provide responses to the following data requests.  

Please refer to FPUC’s responses to staff’s third data request. 

1) Please refer to request 8. 

A. Please provide the estimated costs for Initiative 6 for the years 2019, 2020 and 
 2021. If FPUC does not anticipate costs in these years, please explain why not. 

B. Does FPUC have any suggested improvements/alternatives/modifications 
including the elimination, of any of the Ten Initiatives? If so, please explain. 

 
 Please file all responses electronically no later than Monday, May 13, 2019, on the 
Commission’s website at www.floridapsc.com by selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and Electronic 
Filing web Form.  Please contact me at (850) 413-6584  or Penelope Buys at (850) 413-6518 if 
you have any questions. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       /s/ Walt Treirweiler 
 
       Walt Trierweiler 
       Senior Attorney 
 
WLT/lms 
cc: Office of Commission Clerk 
 Mike Cassel- Florida Public Utilities 
 Office of Public Counsel 
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